
Bus 36 (The Camel Bus)  
SNOW ROUTE  

  
  
This will be the tentative plan when the District announces that buses 
will be running SNOW ROUTES ONLY.  I will stop at the designated 
stop listed below:  
  

Byron Fire Department:  7:10-7:15  a.m.  
                           3:25-3:30  p.m.  
  
When we run Snow Routes Only, this is the only stop bus 31 will be 
making on Byron road. Stops in town will be the same as normal 
  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at  
  
Again, this is only when you get a message that we will have school 
and only be running snow routes.  Normally, we have two 
notifications during winter weather:  

1.) No School  
or  

2.) School with Snow Routes  
  
If you do not get either of these notifications, we will have school and 
run our regular routes.  
  
  
Thank you 
 
   Wes James 
  


